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SAINT PHILIP NERI CHURCH 
 

July 02, 2017 

  

 Second Collection Next Weekend 

Campaign for Human Development 

 

Catholic Campaign for Human Development  Each 

year the US Catholic Bishops sponsor a nationwide 

collection in support of the Church’s efforts to reduce 

poverty through grassroots efforts. By funding 

community organizations working amid pockets of 

poverty, CCHD has proved to be an effective 

instrument in human development. Please help us 

break the cycle of poverty in our nation.  
 
 
PLEASE PRAY for the sick so that they may be 
comforted by the concern and love of their families and 
the family of the Church: Jose Alvarez,  Sr. Maureen 
James Barr SSJ, Bella Jones Borkowski, Maria Brown, 
Lou Cacchio, Vincent Cellucci, Rochelle Colucci, 
Howard Daywalt, Mary DiDonato, Lillian Doherty,  
Dr. Robert Domanski, Emily Donhauser, Bernadette 
Dougherty, Lisa Dougherty, Dolores (Dee) Downs, 
Larry Falkowski, Christopher Greuters, Elizabeth Ann 
Hill, Jean Keenan, Pat Kost, Nicholas Lannutti, Peter 
Lello, Anne Lintner, George and Molly Lozinak, 
Phyllis Luther, James Maggetti, Sue Male, Joan 
Marine, Barbara Martinick, Peter Marziano, John 
McCann, Maura McGrath, Julia McLaughlin, Baby 
Avery McNichols, Steven Merlin, Joe and Betty 
Mulligan, Joe O’Brien, Lisa O’Brien, Joan O’Connell, 
Anna Paulina Oliveras Irizarry, John Pacell, Baby 
Addison Pfeffer, Jim Rafter, Baby Harper Ann 
Renshaw, John Reynolds, David Rosenberger, Xavier 
Ross, Geraldine Rotondo, John Sandy, John Schaifer, 
Gina Schindler, Tim Schwartz, Eva Seeton, Michael 
Shaw, Kristin Shearon, Robert Smith, Joseph Specht, 
Brian Stenz, Amy Swift, Kena Thompson, Anthony 
Vitelli, Wendi Wagoner, Vito Zeccola,  and for all 
those who are hoping and praying for organ transplants. 

 

PLEASE PRAY for those who died and those we 

remember in the silence of our hearts especially Rev.  

Luke L. Chow, Cindi Caponegro, Sr. Catherine Mary 

Dunbar, SSJ, & David S. Loeb,Jr. & Ann Marie 

O’Rourke. 

 

RCIA Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults  

If you are interested in becoming a member of the 

Catholic faith community here at St. Philip Neri, call 

the church office at 610-834-1975. 

ANNOUNCED MASSES 
 

Monday  
 8:30 AM Jim Koller 
 
Tuesday  
  8:30 AM        James Neve                          
   
Wednesday                     
  8:30 AM Frank Porterfield 
 

Thursday  

  8:30 AM Kathy M. Caputo 

 

Friday   
  8:30 AM Lucy DiGiacomo – 98th Birthday 

                          

Saturday 

  8:30 AM Steve Petrokubi 

                          
SUMMER REPAIRS COLLECTION: 
Hopefully you have received our letter and donation 
envelope outlining the Summer Repair project we are 
hoping to complete this year.  Donations can be 
placed in the collection basket or can be dropped off 
or mailed to the church office.  As always, thank you 
for your support in our efforts to keep the property 
and grounds in the best condition possible. 

 

We Welcome Addison McKenzie, daughter of John 

& Kerry Heleniak, Piper Thea, daughter of Peter & 

Patty Boeht, Vincent Joseph, son of Peter & Alyssa 

Gravinese, Miles Alexander, son of Matt & Casey 

Rydzewski, Brynn Shannon, daughter of James & 

Caitlin Kelly, Thomas Kenneth, son of Shane & 

Michele Flaherty, Cole Timothy, son of Raymond & 

Courtney Sia, Elena Rose, daughter of Tyler & 

Monique Muldoon, Avery Amanda, daughter of 

Stephen & Amanda Bennis, Aubrie Quinn, daughter 

of Shaun & Jamie Loughery, Poppy Louise, daughter 

of Thomas & Laurel Bennett, Charles Walker, son of 

Matthew & Meaghan Fishbone and Maxwell 

Anthony, son of Anthony & Lisa Sukanick. 

 

Baptismal Instruction: The July 10th session has 

been postponed until Aug 14th at 7:30 PM in the 

Rectory Conference Room. Your baby is always 

welcome in Church, however, for the instruction 

itself, please try to schedule a babysitter so you may 

be free to concentrate. Please call the Church Office 

(610-834-1975) to sign up.  
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H.O.P.E. If you, or anyone you know, needs 

Transportation to a doctor or dentist appointment, or 

to Church on Sunday, please call Anne or Bill Franks 

at (610) 828‐2530 or email: ann59bil@gmail.com. 

Additional weekday drivers and group leaders are 

needed. 

 

Frozen Casseroles for St. John’s Hospice  
Could you find time to make a casserole for the 

homeless of St. John’s? Pans, lids and recipes are 

available in the Church Office and at Barbara 

McCarthy’s (610-828-2058). Frozen casseroles are 

brought to Barbara’s house by 9:00 AM. The next 

delivery date is July 5th. 

 

St. Francis Inn Our top summer needs are prayers, 

deodorant, body spray, cologne, powder, bath soap, 

white socks and new undies, size 6 disposable diapers, 

Pine Sol, bleach and laundry detergent, gently used 

bath towels and wash cloths, iced tea mix, coffee, tea 

and sugar. A complete needs list is posted on the front 

of the donation box in the church vestibule.  We are so 

grateful for your support!  
 

Children’s Clothing Drive This is the last weekend 

for drop-off! St. Philip’s parishioner, Owen 

McMenamin is a Boy Scout with Troop 12 in 

Lafayette Hill.  He is working toward the highest rank 

in scouting, an Eagle Scout!  Part of the process is 

community service, so Owen is coordinating a 

clothing drive to benefit Cradles to Crayons.  This 

organization serves children in the greater 

Philadelphia area by benefiting those who are 

homeless or living in low-income housing. He will be 

collecting new/gently used clothing from birth 

through age 12 (size 0 through youth XXL or adult 

small).      

 

Retreat for Healing Abuse Grief to Grace –Healing 

the Wounds of Abuse- is an integrated psychological 

and spiritual program for anyone who has suffered 

degradation or violation through physical, emotional, 

sexual, or spiritual abuse.  This program offers a very 

unique process for helping victims of abuse to grieve 

the past and discover spiritual healing and 

transformation.  The program will be held Sept 10-15, 

2017 in Newark, NJ call 610-203-2002 or email 

www.grieftograce.org  

 

 

 

Men’s Prayer Group:  Men of different ages meet 

every Wednesday morning in the Rectory Conference 

Room from 7:30 to 8:30. If you are interested in 

joining and wish for more information, call Duane 

McCarthy at 610-825-5237. 

 

St. Raphaela Center  The Handmaids of the Sacred 

Heart at the retreat center in Haverford offer retreats 

for an extended time of prayer and silence, 

accompanied by a Spiritual Director. Monthly Taize’ 

is held 2nd Wednesday of the month from 7:30PM to 

8:30PM with Eucharistic Adoration that will extend to 

midnight, no registration needed.  Centering Prayer 

including formation, contemplative prayer and 

reflection led by Sr. Julia Grey, OP on Mondays from 

10:30 AM to 12 PM. Personal days of prayer for those 

looking for a time away, there is no schedule, just 

quiet places.Visit our website for July and September 

retreat dates. Call 610-642-5715 or go to the website 

www.straphaelacenter.org 

 

Shut-In Members: Anyone who would like to 

receive Holy Communion at home, please call the 

church office as we have a couple of Eucharistic 

Ministers who take communion on Sundays. Anyone 

who would like to see a priest for an anointing or 

confession, call the church office at (610) 834-1975. 

 

SCRIP Gift Cards Try It - You'll Like It! SCRIP is a 

gift card fundraiser that also stretches your budget! 

Our customers earn up to $900 per year - and generate 

significant revenue for SPN! Gift cards are sold 

during church office hours and after weekend Masses.  

Contact Dawn Gale at spnscrip@spnschool.org or call 

the Church Office if you have any questions. 

 

Baby’s Breath Crisis Pregnancy Center Baby’s 

breath is offering free training for couples and/or 

medical personnel who have practiced NFP in their 

marriages to become Natural Family Planning 

instructors in the Sympto-Thermal method.  Contact 

Mike Castagno , NFP Coordinator at 267-934-1985or 

email at ABBNFP@gmail.com to register. Training is 

July 8th from 10AM to 4PM at the Jeffersonville 

Center, 2062 W. Main St, Jeffersonville, PA 19403.  

Free classes are offered at all of our centers. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.grieftograce.org/
http://www.straphaelacenter.org/
mailto:ABBNFP@gmail.com
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Little Sisters of the Poor Raffle The Little Sisters of 

the Poor invite you to join their ministry of caring for 

the needy elderly by participating in their St. Jeanne 

Jugan – Pot of Gold Raffle!  Besides helping our 97 

residents live in a secure and compassionate home, 

you have a chance to win one of ten prizes, with a 

grand prize of $25,000.00!  Only 2,000 tickets will be 

sold!  This year’s honorees are Fr. William Kaufman, 

Don Hopkins, and Pat Zubyk.  To purchase a ticket, 

please send your name, address, and check for 

$100.00 to:  Holy Family Home-Dept PB, Attn: Sr. 

Veronica, 5300 Chester Ave., Phila., PA 19143. Or 

visit our website at: 

www.littlesistersofthepoorphiladelphia.org . Thank 

you for your prayers and support! 

 

Sacred Heart Parish “Festival of Families 2017” 
Open air food fest July 29th & 30th, Saturday from 

3PM to 11PM & Sunday 3PM to 9PM. Traditional 

homemade favorites with beer garden and live bands 

and activities for whole family. 50/50 raffle each 

night. Festival is set up on school grounds at 120 

Jefferson St, Bridgeport call 610-275-1750 or email 

www.unitedinthesacredheart.com.    

  

Our Lady of Mount Carmel Annual “Grande 

Festa Italiana 2017”  1210 E. Ridge Pike, Plymouth 

Meeting. Saturday, July 15th grounds open at 4PM 

until 11PM. Sunday, July 16th grounds open at Noon 

until 10PM. Saturday night 7PM to 11PM 

entertainment by ‘Jumpstreet’ and Sunday from 1PM 

to 4PM Italian melodies with Jerry Trecroce. 

Traditional foods, games, prizes and family fun!  

Sunday evening grand prize drawing of $1,000.00! 

For information call 610-277-5320.  

 

PREP/CCD Volunteers Needed Teachers and 

classroom aides are needed for the 2017-18 religious 

education school year. We are looking for teachers for 

younger boys and girls as well as older students 

making Confirmation.  In addition to teachers we are 

also looking for classroom aides to assist the teachers.  

Our classes are held on Mondays and Tuesdays from 

4:00PM to 5:30PM.  No experience is needed to join 

our great PREP team.  If you are interested or know 

someone who would be interested in helping out this 

year, or if you have any questions at all, please contact 

Dane Connelly in the PREP Office at 484-804-1875 

or email at d.connellyspn@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Reboot Live!: Coming in the Fall of 2017! 
St. Philip Neri is pleased to announce that Chris 

Stefanick and his life-changing event Reboot Live! 

will be held on October 5, 2017 from 7:00 PM to 9:30 

PM in church. 

***Tickets are available in the church office 

 

Let internationally renowned speaker and author Chris 

Stefanick, along with top performing live music 

artists, help you REDISCOVER God, and 

REDISCOVER the life you were made for. 

Reboot Live! is the fun, inspiring and practical 

experience for all (ages 12 and up) of applying the 

beauty and genius of the Gospel to every aspect of 

your life, from prayer and spirituality, to work, dating, 

marriage, parenting, health and more! 

Tickets are $20.00 and there will be limited amount of 

tickets available so do not delay before the event is 

sold out. For more information or to purchase your 

tickets go to: www.reallifecatholic.com/reboot. On the 

website you will find more information on the event 

as well as a listing of the upcoming Reboot Live! 

events.  Look for October 5th and St. Philip Neri 

Church to purchase online.  

 

Our Lady’s Missionaries of the Eucharist   
Fr. Harry McCreedy will lead the July 13th celebration 

at Our Lady’s Missionaries of the Eucharist in 

Birdsboro, PA in honor of Our Lady of the Rosary of 

Fatima in reparation to her Immaculate Heart.  He is a 

prominent Fatima pilgrimage guide due to his special 

devotion to Our Lady of Fatima.  This event includes 

Adoration, Sacrament of Reconciliation, praying the 

rosary, an Act of Consecration of our nation to the 

Immaculate Heart of Mary, Eucharistic Benediction 

and the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass. Please call 610-

582-3333 or go to the website olme@olme.org for 

more details 
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